DULWICH COLLEGE FOUNDED 1619

Dr Nick Black Director of Admissions, Archives and Libraries

24th September 2021

Dear Headteacher

It has been a joy to see all our pupils back to school full time and enjoying participating fully in all the lessons and co-curricular activities.

I am writing to let you know about the Dulwich College Admissions procedures for entry in 2022. We are very aware that many boys will have received less teaching than usual in the past 18 months and we hope to make the assessment as straight-forward as possible.

Year 7 Entrance Examinations for 2022 entry

We are having two parts to our testing.

We will be inviting all boys who register to sit the examinations to come to Dulwich College on either Saturday 13th November or Saturday 20th November to take an online reasoning test.

300 boys will be invited back to sit our English and Mathematics papers on Wednesday 15th December. Boys will be in classrooms in small groups to sit these papers.

150 boys will be interviewed in January and results will be sent in February in line with other local independent schools.

Bursaries and Scholarships

All boys who are invited back to sit the English and Mathematics papers will be considered for an academic scholarship on the basis of their results. In addition, our means-tested bursary scheme can provide up to 100% of tuition fees remission for boys of outstanding ability and potential, whose parents would qualify financially.

We are able to waive the registration fee for a candidate whose family is in receipt of pupil premium.

Open Events for Year 7

We have live and virtual open events this term and parents can register to join these through our website: https://www.dulwich.org.uk/admissions/year-7-entry

More information

The registration deadline for September 2022 entry is midday on Monday, 1st November.

Our website, www.dulwich.org.uk provides an overview of life at the College, as well as details of our entry process. There are specimen Mathematics and English papers on the website.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our admissions team on 0208 299 9263 or the.registrar@dulwich.org.uk

Yours faithfully